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Dear  
 
There is less than a week now until we will be welcoming everyone back to school and we are really looking forward 
to seeing you. 
 
It has been very busy in the school during the holiday.  There have been builders at the school fixing the roof and 
making the Reception and Nursery playground awesome. 
 
The teachers have also been in the school getting the classrooms ready and planning lots of interesting and exciting 
learning for you. Wait until you see your classroom – it looks great.  Don’t forget the classrooms have moved 
around and if you can’t remember where yours is Mr Munro and Mrs Shaw will be in the playground to help you. 
We’ve also put a map on the back of this letter to help. 
 
We can’t wait to see you next week on Tuesday 3rd September.  
 
Take care and see you soon. 
 
From 
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3HS – Mrs Horner and Mrs Skade 
3AF – Miss Fidler 
3CP – Miss Prewett 
4CW – Miss Wilson 
4NL – Mr Latham 
4SC – Mr Sutton and Mrs Chambers 
 
5LMc – Mrs McCall 
5RH – Miss Harris 
6ES – Miss Sanders 
6KW – Mr Wilcox 
6LR – Miss Rollo 

 
Nursery – Miss Morton and Mrs Alger-Seats 
RRF – Mrs Frappell 
RJB – Miss Burchill and Mrs Ramiah 
RDC – Mr Conway 
 
1FE – Miss Earle 
1VS – Miss Stewart 
1DH – Miss Harvey 
2EM – Miss Mowlem 
2ER – Miss Rogerson 
2LR – Miss Rudman 
 

 


